
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Date:      April 27, 2016 

To:          Campus Community 

From:      President Karen S. Haynes, Ph.D. 

Subject: Chancellor White’s Visit to Cal State San Marcos 

On Monday, April 25, CSU Chancellor Timothy White came to CSUSM for a 

daylong visit as part of his “Innovations in the Classroom” 23-campus tour this 
academic year.   

I’d like to thank all of you who played a part in the day – whether you took time 

to attend the Open Forum, met with him to showcase the innovations that are 
occurring every day on our campus or worked behind the scenes to plan and 

prepare for his visit.  

In particular, I’d like to acknowledge Dr. Julie Jameson and her students for 
demonstrating their work in diabetes research, and Drs. Sean Newcomer, Jeff 
Nessler and Devin Jindrich for illustrating the research taking place at the 

outdoor kinesiology surf laboratory with the assistance of their interns and 
students. I also know that the Chancellor was delighted to meet individually 

with our CSU Wang Family Excellence Awardee Kristine Diekman, tour The 
Sports Center with student athletes and meet a group of our successful alumni 
at an evening reception.  

An online photo album has been created – please take a moment to enjoy these 

images from Chancellor White’s visit.  

I am confident that Chancellor White left CSUSM knowing just what a special 
place this campus is, filled with people dedicated to learning and improving our 

region and our state. Thank you again for being a part of his memorable CSUSM 
Cougar experience.  

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/csusm/collections/72157667448091062/

